
PRESS RELEASE 
Stockholm, 28 January 2015  

Catella fund named Hedge Fund of the Year  

Catella Hedgefond has been named Hedge Fund of the Year by Privata Affärer 
magazine, with the motivation "High returns with low risk – a winning concept".  
 
"My colleagues and I, who manage Catella Hedgefond, are pleased that our consistent 
management has delivered excellent returns with low risk over a prolonged period. We are 
enormously gratified that Privata Affärer has recognised this," says Ulf Strömsten, lead manager 
for Catella Hedgefond.  
 
Fund of the Year is the most important independent fund award in Sweden. The jury made an 
assessment based on factors including risk and return during 2014 and three years historically. 
Funds may not have changed managers during the period and must be available on at least one 
major fund marketplace. 
 
"It was a great year for us in 2014, with strong management performance in most of our funds, 
and with substantial interest from our clients in investing in our funds. We have a very clear goal 
- to deliver the best possible risk-adjusted returns for unit holders," says Erik Kjellgren, head of 
the Swedish fund operations. 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Press contact: 
Erik Kjellgren Ann Charlotte Svensson  
Head of Swedish fund operations Head of Communications 
+46 8 614 25 12, +46 70 314 40 35 +46 8 463 32 55, +46 72-510 11 61 
erik.kjellgren@catella.se anncharlotte.svensson@catella.se    

Catella is a financial advisor and asset manager with specialist expertise within property, fixed income and equities. We have a leading 
position in the property sector and a strong local presence in Europe, with some 500 employees in 12 countries. Catella is listed on 
First North Premier at Nasdaq Stockholm. Read more at catella.se. 
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